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                           “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for ever. Amen.”  Romans 11:36 

 
 
 

February 2024 
 
Dear Brethren, 

 
“Thou, even thou, art LORD alone; thou hast made heaven, the heaven of 

heavens, with all their host, the earth, and all things that are therein, the seas, and all 
that is therein, and thou preservest them all; and the host of heaven worshippeth thee.”  
(Nehemiah 9:6). Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ, the creator and sustainer of all 
things. 

 
As we are starting to make plans to travel back to the USA, for a time, for Cyd’s 

health, it has been a joy and blessing to have so far had the opportunity to proclaim the 
glad tidings of the Gospel to several communities in the state of Western Australia. The 
Lord has been pleased to open numerous doors of opportunity to us, while closing 
others.  

 
We are thankful for the various individuals who have regularly attended services 

when others cease for reasons unknown. We will also miss our faithful friends in Port 
Denison/Dongara; however, we will continue our prayers for them knowing that the Lord 
is able to supply their every need. We especially appreciate their kindness and 
understanding regarding the necessity of our taking time to tend to medical issues. 

 
Thank you all for your continued love, encouragement, and support for the Lord’s 

work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. 
 
Love in Christ,  
Bro. Frank James 


